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1. Welcome: Leann Chaney, SPC

Leann welcomed participants and thanked them for joining SPC for a 10-15
mile, out and back, no drop bike ride for this quarter's Active Transportation
Forum which was held as an “active meeting”. She also shared that the trail
location was selected based on responses from a survey that was conducted
to gather group input on the location.

Introductions
Introductions were made during a ride break and participants shared stories
about the strangest and/or largest item they have carried on their bike.

Trail ride/walk

Participants biked approximately 14 miles roundtrip on the Armstrong Tralil,
departing and returning from a point near Ford City Memorial Park. There were
no participants for the planned walk/roll.

Those familiar with development of the Armstrong Trail shared information
about trail development challenges, successes and future plans. They also
pointed out historical features along the trail.

Roundtable Updates
The group held an outdoor, socially distanced roundtable update following a
brown bag lunch at the park.

The Metropolitan Planning Organization and Local Development District



